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  Sandgroper Caravanners Inc. 

                   Minutes of Management Committee meeting 
held at Nambung Station 

Sunday 25th October, 2020 at 11:30am 
 
 
 
In attendance: 
Helen Bizzill, Cheryl Kent, Alan Kirby, Roy Lundy, & Helen Schell 
 

Apologies: 
Sharon Burge, Cindy Jordan, Ian Moore & Dianne Young  

 

Meeting opened:  11:30am 

Helen welcomed everyone. 
 
The meeting was arranged as John and Sue Moriarty were present at the Nambung Station rally and 
indicated that they would also be present at our next rally to be held at the Riverside Caravan Park in Eaton. 
The Eaton rally will be there third rally and this will make them eligible for membership.  Helen asked if 
everyone agreed to accept them into the Club.   All members agreed. 
 
Helen will send an email to all committee members not in attendance and ask for their approval.   

 

Meeting Closed:   11:45am 

 

Next Management Committee meeting:  6th February, 2021 at the Peppermint Beach Caravan 

Park.  Time to be advised. 

 
 

Signed as a true and correct record of the meeting: 
 
 
 
 

________________________    ________________________ 
President      Secretary    

 
 
        ________________________    ________________________ 

Date       Date  
 
 
 

        Attachments 
          Nil 


